
Attachments: 
*Town of High River Bylaw #4212/2008 
* Sunvale Place Villas Bylaw #62 (b) (xvii) (B) 
 

SUNVALE PLACE VILLA  

CONDO CORPORATION # 1513108 

PO Box 45042 HIGHWOOD PO  

HIGH RIVER, AB T1V 1R7 

svpcondoboard@gmail.com 

June 7, 2020 

 Dear Fellow Owners and Occupants, 

 

Isn’t it great, days are getting longer, trees are in bloom, grass is looking like grass, nice lush 
green? 
Speaking of green grass, our irrigation system has been turned on for the summer, in our 
effort of cost cutting, we are continuing to water on two days (Stage 2) as oppose to the 
three we did two years ago. If we see that our lawns and trees are in need of more water, 
and the Town is not insisting we stay on Stage 2, we will definitely revisit. Our watering days 
are still on Wednesday and Saturday mornings.  
 
Other effective water saving and cost cutting approaches would be: 

• not watering your gardens on Wednesday and Saturday and only if it’s needed on the 
other days 

• not hosing down your driveway (sweep it instead) 

• not washing your vehicle in your driveway – this coincides with our own Bylaw #62  

• We know there are other means of water conservation, but these are a few that 
came to mind.  

If you have any issues with sprinklers in your area please let us know, by replying to this 
email, as soon as possible and we will adjust it ourselves or have Farmboys come and make 
the adjustment.  
 
For those of you living on the South side, we will be increasing the waterflow to the trees in 
the near future, enlarging the irrigation heads and at that time turning off the black water 
spikes. 
 
Any questions or concerns please contact us at the e-mail listed below. 
Regards 
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